
 

 

                                  July, 20,2021 

Dear Bobcat Families,  

          I hope that you are having a pleasant summer break. We are three weeks away from the start of 

the new school year. At the school, we are working hard to make sure the building is ready for learning.  

In order for your child to be ready, we are asking that you do three things:  

#1- Log into your child’s PowerSchool account to verify that you have completed ALL of the steps to 

register for the upcoming school year.  

#2- Visit the Scenic Hills Elementary website , our school’s Facebook, Twitter, or Instagram, or come to 

the school to pick up school supply lists for the 2021-22 school year.  

#3- Shelby County Schools is requiring that students wear uniforms when we return to in-person 

teaching and learning. Our school uniform colors are white, navy, and light blue tops, along with blue, 

black, and khaki bottoms.  

If you need assistance with your child PowerSchool account call 416-0740, email us at 

scenichills2021@gmail.com, visit the school between 10:00a.m.-2:00p.m. Monday – Friday, or come to 

Popsicles and Pizza with Principal White on Saturday, July 31st from 10:00a.m. -12:00p.m. to receive 

assistance.  

Lastly, we are currently in the process of making improvements to our school facility. We are working to 

update the flower beds and get areas of the building painted. Our Beautification team is in the process 

of making these and a few other improvements to ensure that this historic building is in tip-top shape 

and remains a pillar of our community. If you would like to assist or donate your time, talents, flowers, 

paint, or other supplies, reach out to us at scenichills2021@gmail.com.   

Stay safe! We miss you and can’t wait to welcome you and our scholars back into the building. 

Remember we are a small school with a big heart who is raising the bar by believing in ourselves, 

achieving our goals, and reimagining our future. As always, every student counts and every moment 

matters. Have a great week!!   

 

Sincerely,  

                         Jami Fowler-White 

Jami Fowler-White, NBCT 

https://schools.scsk12.org/scenichills-es
https://www.facebook.com/scenichillsbobcats.31392
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